
 

   
 

 

Integrated Reporting System – IRS 

 

We are currently experiencing problems with the IRS. We are working to ensure it will be available 

as soon as possible. 

  

If you cannot submit a notification through IRS please submit these via email. The forms can be 

found here https://www.gov.uk/guidance/oil-and-gas-environmental-alerts-and-incident-

reporting#reporting-incidents-to-opred  

  

Please ensure any submissions made by email are sent to OPRED@energysecurity.gov.uk and copied 

to opredemergencyresponseinbox@energysecurity.gov.uk  
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